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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Toronto's Transit Expansion Program: Update and 
Next Steps 
Date:  April 2, 2019 
To:  Executive Committee 
From:  City Manager  
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 
 
This placeholder report is to advise that the City Manager will be bringing forward a 
report to the April 9, 2019 Executive Committee meeting. 
 
The report provides an update on the City's transit expansion program and outlines 
recommendations to advance priority transit expansion projects. Additional time has 
been required to complete this report to ensure proper consultation across City 
divisions, agencies, and intergovernmental partners.  
 

CONTACT 
 
Chris Murray, City Manager 
Email: Chris.Murray@toronto.ca, Tel: 416-392-3551 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
Chris Murray 
City Manager 
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